
 

 

September 2nd, 2024 

Visit Tulum reveals new summer cocktails at TQO 

With a touch of Tulum and a touch of summer, the second TQO Cocktail tasting will 

take place next Friday, August 16 at the Selva Maya Airport, where twenty 

restaurants, bars, ice cream shops and hotels in Tulum will participate and will offer 

passengers free drinks inspired by the flavors of the summer season in the majestic 

Mayan Caribbean. 

The destination brand Visit Tulum invites travelers and visitors to enjoy a drink in a 

vacation and relaxation environment from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. in the national and 

international arrivals area. 

The Tulum International Airport, full of harmony and good vibes, provides the 

perfect accompaniment to the summer atmosphere. 

In addition, passengers will be able to view the official promotional video of the most 

magical tourist destination in Mexico; Tulum, and be inspired to enjoy unforgettable 

experiences that they can share on their social networks and on their return home. 

To this end, the General Directorate of Tourism and Economy of the Tulum City 

Council will be in charge of promoting the www.visittulum.travel platform among 

the traveler community as a reliable tool to book activities and access unique 

promotions. 

 

Get ready to savor some refreshing Tulum-style summer cocktails at the La Selva 

Airport (TQO) 

 

https://www.visittulum.travel/

